OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR PWD,
MACHINERY MAINTENANCE DIVISION (HIGHWAYS)
AZAD GOVT. OF THE STATE OF JAMMU & KASHMIR

MUZAFFARABAD

NOTICE

Reference to the advertisement no. AK81-D/9/2020 Published in “THE NEWS”, AK81-D/9/2020,
“NAWAI WAQT on 06-09-2020 & AJK PPRA Tender notice no. 1934 published at AJK PPRA Website
on 03-09-2020, for “Purchase of Backhoe Loaders™ The tender was previously postponed on 25-09-2020.
Now the revised date of submission of bids is fixed on 15-10-2020.0ther term and condition will remain
same.
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Deputy Director
PWD, Machinery Maint: Division
(Hiways) Muzaffarabad.
Ph:05822-921275 -~
No.  DD/MM/HW/2020
Copy to:
I The Chief Engineer PWD H/ways (North) Muzaffarabad.
2 The Superintending Engineer PWD, H/ways Circle Muzaffarabad.
\/8’ Deputy Director AJK PPRA.
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Deputy Director
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